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April 29, 1995

DEP~RDER
NO. ~Series f 1995 ~/CJ

SUBJECT . RECOUPMENT OF ADVANCE PAYMENT HADE TO U.S.
CONSTRUCTION IN CONNECTION WITH THE CONSTRUCTION
OF CALIIIJNGAN-KASALASA ROAD VICTORIA, TARLAC

In connection with the construction of Calibungan-Kasalasa
Road Victoria, Tarlac under contract with U. S. Construc-
tion, the OIC, Regional Director, Region III, San Fernando,
Pampanga, per his letter dated March 24, 1995 is requesting
for the recoupment of P3,676,333.05 representing balance of
the unrecouped 15X advance payment.
In this connection, henceforth, all offices of this Depart-
ment are herebv directed to withhold anv am.ountdue to the
mentioned contractor necessarv to cover the aforementioned
unrecouped am.ountand report the same to the Asst. Sec. for
Comptrollership and Financial Management.
This Department Order shall take effect 1.mIDediatelvuntil
revoked.
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